
 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

To: Fleet Payment Solution Providers  

From: NC Division of Purchase & Contract 

Date: February 14, 2025 

Subject: Fleet Payment Solutions with Related Services 

*** NOTICE TO VENDORS *** 

In conjunction with Sourcewell, the State of North Carolina is providing the following 

information for the solicitation opportunity: 

Sourcewell Project Title: RFP# 030625 Fleet Payment Solutions with Related 

Services 

Sourcewell, a State of Minnesota local government unit and service cooperative, is 
requesting proposals for Fleet Payment Solutions with Related Services to result in a 
procurement solution for use by its Participating Entities. Sourcewell Participating Entities 
include thousands of governmental, higher education, K-12 education, nonprofit, tribal 
government, and other public agencies located in the United States and Canada.  

A full copy of the Request for Proposals can be found on the Sourcewell Procurement 
Portal [https://proportal.sourcewell-mn.gov]. Only proposals submitted through the 
Sourcewell Procurement Portal will be considered. Proposals are due no later than March 
6, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. Central Time, and late proposals will not be considered. 

This posting is NOT a State of North Carolina solicitation request but is provided as a 

courtesy notification to North Carolina Vendors. The State of North Carolina may or may 

not elect to participate in the final contract. For additional information about this posting, 

please contact Tara Wolff, Director of Procurement, rfp@sourcewell-mn.gov or phone 

(218)541-5362.  

Thank you. 
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